
Pledge to Telework During National Telework Week - February 14-18, 2011 

 

Beginning Monday, February 14, 2011 Telework Exchange will host the National Telework Week, 

underwritten by Cisco and supported by Washington State University Extension’s Division of 

Governmental Studies and Services – a week-long, nationwide effort to encourage agencies, 

organizations, and individuals to pledge to telework.  We invite you to pledge to telework the week of 

February 14-18, 2011 – it’s free to participate. 

Telework is a win-win-win opportunity for agencies/organizations, employees, and the environment. 
Telework supports: 

 Workforce productivity and continuity  
 Operational efficiencies, sustainability, and real estate savings 
 Attracting new talent and retaining a knowledgeable workforce 
 Work/life balance 
 Commuter cost savings, reduction of traffic, greenhouse gas emissions 

Need help getting started? Attend the free Webcast on "The Telework Big Picture" December 15, 2010. 

For additional information and to pledge, please visit www.teleworkexchange.com/teleworkweek or in 
Washington state contact: 

Monica L. Babine 
Senior Associate  
Program for Digital Initiatives 
Division of Governmental Studies & Services 
Washington State University Extension & College of Liberal Arts 
425.827.8015 
babinem@wsu.edu    
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.teleworkexchange.com/teleworkweek
http://edocket.access.gpo.gov/2009/pdf/E9-24518.pdf
http://www.whitehouse.gov/the-press-office/presidential-memorandum-disposing-unneeded-federal-real-estate
http://www.teleworkexchange.com/test/teleworkweek/webcast1/
http://www.teleworkexchange.com/teleworkweek
mailto:babinem@wsu.edu

